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Good morning everyone;

| hope you will take a moment to read the story in this Branch about our own John Rose coming to the aid of an injured
person recently. A good reminder of how suddenly our lives can be changed and how suddenly we can be placed in a
position to help someone else. Thank you John for your response and for sharing your story.

Thanks to all 160+ of you that responded to the recent survey about internal agency communications. That is a
tremendous level of response and | appreciate your interest and desire to help make VDOF better. There were a lot of
things in the feedback that we can implement quickly and some that will require additional resources but we are
working on it and changes will happen as quickly as possible.
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